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City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Program Updates

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation senior dining is cancelled today, Tuesday, December 3rd, 2019, at
Morgan Park, Evergreen Senior Center, and Portman Community Center.

The senior holiday party at Portman Community Center will go on as scheduled. If you have registered and are unable to
attend, we ask that you call our main office and let us know: (218) 730-4300. This event required pre-registration, which has
closed.
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